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Town of Newtown, CT                 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT 

THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL BY THE PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 

The Parks and Recreation Commission held a special in-person meeting on Thursday, August 26, 2021 with an 

opportunity for phone – in public participation, in the multipurpose room of the Senior Center, 8 Simpson 

Street, Newtown, CT 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Clinton DePaolo at 6:07pm 

Present: Clinton DePaolo, Aaron Britton, David Payne, Warren Spencer, Rance Thompson 

Staff Present: Amy Mangold, Carl Samuelson 

Absent: Jim Parker, Vincent Yanni, RoseAnn Reggiano 

Public: Mr. James Twitchell- 4 Rooster Ridge Road, Newtown, CT 06470 

Mr. Michael Bonacci- 12 Meridian Ridge Drive, Newtown, CT 06470 

 

Motion: 

 Chairman Clinton DePaolo entertained a motion to waive the 80% threshold for the Newtown residents 

for both the Thunder and Babe Ruth Softball until October 31, 2021 but no action was taken. 

 Commissioner Aaron Britton made a motion to extend the waiver for Thunder to have an additional U10 

team until October 31, 2021, the motion was not seconded and failed. 

  

The next regular meeting is scheduled of Tuesday, September 14, 2021 at 6:00 pm in the multi-purpose room 

located at 8 Simpson Street, Newtown, CT unless changed to virtual due to COVID restrictions. 

If you plan to attend this meeting and require assisted hearing devices, please contact the office of the First 

Selectman at (203) 270-4201 at least 48 hours in advance. 

Submitted by, 

Victoria Weimann, Clerk 
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